
SITE INSPECTION REPORT OF DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER, AIE VALLEY 

DIVISION, BONGAIGAON 

 

I, Divisional Forest Officer, Aie Valley Division, Bongaigaon have inspected the 

proposed area of 2.1249 hectare forest land for 132 KV Single Circuit Transmission Line on 

Double Circuit Tower from 220 KV Salakati GSS to 132 KV APM GGS (Forest Clearance 

Proposal No.FP/AS/TRANS/33699/2018) at Bhairab Hill Proposed Reserve Forest under 

Aie Valley Division, Bongaigaon on dated 11.05.2022 applied by the Assam Electricity Grid 

Corporation Limited, (AEGCL) with the representatives of Assam Electricity Grid 

Corporation Limited, (AEGCL) accompanied by Range Forest officer. 

The proposed area of diversion for non-forestry purposes is an open forest area.  

During my inspection, I found no rare or endangered, or unique species of flora and fauna in 

the proposed area. 

 

Divisional Forest Officer 

Aie Valley Division 

Bongaigaon 


